
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Letter
In terms of Section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Mr Polke Birkholtz
PGS Heritage and Grave Relocation Consultants
PO Box 32542
Totiusdal
0134

Archaeological mitigation (including excavations) on Site JZCP_Site 1 located at the car park of the
Jojhannesburg Zoo, Upper Park Street, Gauteng Province. The site consists of a historical midden
exposed during construction activities.

Dear Mr Birkholtz, 

Thank you for your permit application to undertake archaeological excavation of a Historical Midden
discovered at Johannesburg Zoo through the construction of a new car park. It is noted that the excavated
material will be housed at The Museum of Anthropology and Archaeology, University of South Africa. 

SAHRA has reviewed your application and decided to approve it. We wish you every success with this project.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Phillip Hine
SAHRA Head Archaeologist (Acting)
South African Heritage Resources Agency
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